
          YEAR 4 NEWSLETTER 

                       W/B: 8.10.18 

Reminders: 
 4AW assembly: Friday 19th October (2pm) in the New Hall. 

 Please send back in as soon as possible the ‘Consent For Offsite 

Educational Visits’ form for Upton Warren. 

 The final deadline for the balance to be paid for Upton Warren 

is Friday 26th October. 

 

Handover: 
We are very happy with the way that the new 

handover arrangements from classrooms have been 

going and would like to thank parents for their 

support and cooperation with the new system. We 

hope you agree that both of the playgrounds have 

been a lot calmer which has meant a really nice feel to the end of the 

school day. Could we just ask again though that parents and children 

who have already been collected continue to ensure that they stand 

well back from the doors where handover is taking place in order that 

teachers have a good view of everyone who is waiting to collect and so 

that handover of all of the children can be done quickly and 

efficiently.  

 

Parents’ Evening: 
Due to circumstances out of our control, we have had to move Parents' 

Evening to Wednesday 28th November. Tuesday 20th November 

Parents' Evening will stay the same.  

Booking forms will soon be available.  

 

Miss Wells    Miss Willcox  Miss Brown 
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